June 2019 RESULTS OF FAMILY AND FRIENDS SURVEY
Thank you to all of you who have taken part in our Family and Friends Survey.  We are delighted with the feedback we have received.

The question asked in our surgery was “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to friends and family if they need similar care or treatment?”  Our results have been positive and are shown below.
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 Patients completed the survey in June 2019. 75 patients gave us a rating of extremely likely, 19likely, 2 neither likely or unlikely, 2 unlikely, 0 extremely unlikely and 0 don’t know.
We also asked our patients to tell us why they gave the rating they did and listed below are some examples of what our patients had to say.
‘I had a thorough examination, assessment explanation and advice and came away feeling more positive’
‘Easy and straightforward, makes my busy life simpler!’

‘Lovely doctors/staff, very helpful and caring’

‘The reception staff were welcoming and helpful. My appointment was a bit early and the HCA friendly and reassuring’

‘40 minute wait and very little to entertain younger siblings’

‘Very satisfied with the service from Herne and Broomfield surgery’

‘Very friendly nurse, very helpful and supportive when I was nervous’

‘Problems fully explained with patience and actions taken to solve them’

‘Good service and helpful staff’

‘Good service, apart from the phone lines.’

‘Efficient service provided’

‘Friendly staff at reception, doctor very helpful and willing to listen’

‘The surgery is clean’

‘I wasn’t able to reschedule my appointment as there is only one member of staff who can do it as she is only there certain days so I had to cancel. That said, they called me and offered me a last minute cancellation and I was very happy with the consultation itself’
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